
 
Notices of Motion Submitted Pursuant to Council Procedure Rule No 5.18 

 
To receive the following Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Thornewell, 
seconded by Councillor Mrs Simpson:- 
 
"This Council welcomes the Government's intention to enact a Climate Change  
Bill but urges Parliament to include a provision for national annual  
reduction targets for reducing carbon dioxide emissions. 
 
The Council further asks that Sir John Stanley MP, Jonathan Shaw MP and the  
LGA be informed of our position and be asked to support the Council's  
position." 
 
 
 


